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Welcome back  

It was wonderful to see the students as they returned to school for  
Term 3 this week. 

School Bytes 

The School Bytes portal provides flexibility for you to 
conveniently:  

• Make school payments online (including paying 
for multiple siblings at once) 

• Use a family credit to pay for an activity or school contributions 

• Download a receipt for payments made  

• View all historical payments in one place 

• Complete and submit digital permission notes  

• View the status of all permission notes  

This can be done where you want at any time: day or night.  

Note: The payments section of School Bytes Parent Portal will not be active until after we 
transition over on 1 August. 

Please see the attached information note and flyer with instructions on how to create your 
School Bytes account.  For convenience, parents can also download the NSW Education 
Parent App which gives you access to School Bytes from your phone. 

We are here to help. Please contact the office if you have any questions or require help to set 
up your School Bytes account or download the NSW Education Parent app. 

Sport 

Sport will be occurring on Tuesdays for the next 4 weeks. The students will have the 
opportunity to develop their AFL skills with our visiting coach, Julian. Funding to support this 
program was made available through Sporting Schools Australia. 

Staffing 

This term we welcome Mrs Katrina Jeffrey to our staff. Katrina will be replacing Ms Kate 
Butson in the role of Assistant Principal Curriculum and Instruction on Tuesdays at our school 
while Ms Butson is relieving in a position at Alstonville PS for the remainder of the year. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

AFL for sport each 

Tuesday for 4 weeks  

• 25 July 

• 1, 8 & 15 August 

SEPTEMBER 

Friday 15 

• Small Schools Ball 

Games 
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District Athletics Carnival 

Ben will be representing Carool and the Small Schools team at the District Athletics Carnival on 
Thursday 3rd August. We wish Ben the best as he competes at the carnival. 

YouTube  

YouTube has recently created options for parents to decide which aspects of YouTube are most 
suitable for their children to explore. YouTube Kids can be set to show content level based on a 
child’s age. A supervised Google Account for YouTube can be used to manage a child’s 
experience on the app, website, smart TVs and gaming consoles with three content settings 
starting at 9+.  

For more information visit https://www.youtube.com/myfamily/  

Newsletter 

This will be our last printed newsletter. The newsletter will be emailed to all families and you are 
most welcome to print your own copy if desired. The newsletter will also be available on the 
school website and through the link on the NSW Education Parent Portal. 

Home Reading 

Congratulations on achieving the Home Reading milestone:-  

     100 nights Oliver  

     125 nights  Ben 

Leon 

 

F R O M  T H E  C O M M U N I T Y  

Hiccup is a hilarious rocking musical 

extravaganza about working together, finding 

friendship and how to, once and for all, stop the 

hiccups! The production also features gorgeous 

native Australian animals as characters. 

https://www.youtube.com/myfamily/

